

February 27, 2019

Charles O'Hara
Ontario Growth Secretariat, Ministry of Municipal Affairs
777 Bay Street
c/o Business Management Division, 17th floor
Toronto ON M5G 2E5
Canada

Dear Mr. O'Hara:

Re: Proposed Amendment to the Growth Plan for the Greater Golden Horseshoe, 2017 ERO number 013-4504

On behalf of the Corporation of the Township of Centre Wellington we wish to state our support for the proposed Amendment No. 1 to the Growth Plan for the Greater Golden Horseshoe.

Attached is the staff report to our Committee of the Whole (PLN2019-15) with comments on Amendment No. 1.

Yours truly,

Brett Salmon, MCIP, RPP

Managing Director of Planning and Development